PHILLIPSBURG BOARD OF ZONIG APPEALS
Phillipsburg City Office,
945 2nd Street
July 28, 2020

ATTENDANCE         PRESENT: Sherry Robinson, DC Crist, Doug Vahle, Ken Stormont

ABSENT: 	Howard King

ALSO PRESENT: 	Tim Driggs, Director of Public Works, Eddie Werner, Austyn Werner
	
	CALL TO ORDER     Driggs called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]CHANGES TO THE 	
AGENDA	None
		
PUBLIC HEARING	Public Hearing began at 5:30 for BZA 20-03 was held on a request for a special use permit for 1437 1st Street.  Werner was given opportunity to explain why special use permit was requested.  Robinson asked about state/federal requirements.  Werner stated that he had received from the state the certification for the bait.  There are not regulation from the federal/state that regulated the meat processing because he is not selling the meat.  Robinson asked about disposal of carcasses, blood and materials.  Applicant stated he had a private dump site for this material and it would not be disposed of in town.   Discussion was held about the neighborhood awareness of the request.  Driggs asked if that had contact the neighbors and received any feedback?  Werner indicated he had not.  Robinson made the motion that Driggs provide a letter to the owner of each property within the 200 ft radius explaining the applicant’s request.  Item will be tabled and reconvene on August4, 2020 at 5:30 for consideration.  Crist seconded the motion.  Voting: Aye All.  Opposed: None 
 ADJOURN               	Robinson made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Vahle seconded the motion.  All in Favor.  Opposed: None

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 pm.
								


          ____________________________
Timothy D. Driggs, Secretary
